
 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

Smoked Salmon Pate 175g &  

Everyday Smoked Salmon Pate 150g 

Use By dates from 15/7/2022 up to and including 21/7/2022 

 

 

Harris Smokehouse Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above products. The 
products have been available for sale at independent food retailers including IGA 
in SA.  

Problem: The recall is due to microbial (Listeria monocytogenes) contamination.  

Food Safety Hazard:  Listeria monocytogenes may cause illness in pregnant 
women and their unborn babies, the elderly and people with low immune 
systems. 

What to do: Consumers should not eat this product and should return the 
products to the place of purchase for a full cash refund. Any consumers 
concerned about their health should seek medical advice.  

For further information please contact: 

Harris Smokehouse Pty Ltd 

 08 8388 7000 

http://www.harrissmokehouse.com.au 


